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Homicide Investigation 

 

Tacoma, Wash.  – On July 5, just before 4:00 a.m., a male called 911 to report he had arrived 
home in the 1000 block of Pierce St. to find his two female roommates, aged 31 and 34, 
unresponsive. The male attempted lifesaving measures while police and fire responded. The 
two females were declared deceased on scene by the Tacoma Fire Department. Tacoma 
detectives and forensic responded to the scene.  
 
Both deaths are currently being investigated as homicides. 
 
The investigation is ongoing.  
 
 
 

 

 
### 

http://www.cityoftacoma.org/police
mailto:whaddow@cityoftacoma.org

